
To Whom It May Concern

Re: EID UL ADHA - MAJOR ISLAMIC HOLIDAY

This is a request for cooperation from employers, School Districts and

Correctional Institutions to allow time off to all Muslim person(s) employees

and students, so that they may join thousands of other Muslims in celebrating

the festival of “EID UL ADHA” - a religious event which coincides with the

annual HAJJ pilgrimage - on this solemn occasion Muslims all over the world

commemorate Prophet Abraham’s exemplary demonstration of exclusive

devotion to the Creator of the universe.

EID UL ADHA will be observed on Friday, June 06, 2025

The congregational prayer services are held in the morning hours, and rest of

the festivities continue throughout the day related to this religious occasion.

Your favourable consideration in this matter will be highly appreciated. If you

have any questions, please feel free to call us at (713) 524-6615.

Sincerely,

Emran Gazi

ISGH - President

The Islamic Society
of Greater Houston

Tuesday, May 27, 2025

3110 Eastside Street
Houston, TX 77098

Phone: (713) 524-6615
Email: info@isgh.org

Website: www.isgh.org


